
From: Gwen Bynoe <GBynoe@peba.sc.gov>
To: Kevin L. BryantKevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/8/2018 3:52:03 PM
Subject: RE: Tyler Bryant insurance issue

Thank you and your permission is noted.
 
~Gwen
 
 

Gwen Bynoe
Legislative Liaison

(o) 803.737.6911 | GBynoe@peba.sc.gov
202 Arbor Lake Dr., Columbia, SC 29223
www.peba.sc.gov

 
 

Serving those who serve South Carolina

This communication, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential information, 
legally privileged information and/or information that is protected from disclosure by applicable federal and/or state law. If you are not 
the intended recipient(s), please contact the sender toll-free at 888.260.9430, and destroy all copies of the original message. Any 
unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. Please note that this email does not create a contract with any person. 
Applicable statutes and plan documents set out the terms and conditions of retirement and insurance benefits offered by the Public 
Employee Benefit Authority.

From: Kevin L. Bryant [mailto:KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, March 6, 2018 3:49 PM
 
To: Gwen Bynoe 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: Tyler Bryant insurance issue
 

*This is an external email. Think before you click on any links.

Good Afternoon Gwen,
 
Catherine McNicoll has permission to communicate regarding my insurance with PEBA. Thank you.
 
Best Regards,

mailto:Gwen%20Bynoe%20%3CGBynoe@peba.sc.gov%3E
mailto:KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov
mailto:GBynoe@peba.sc.gov
http://www.peba.sc.gov


Kevin L. Bryant
Lieutenant Governor
KevinBryant@scstatehouse.gov
803-734-5280
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